
 

 
 

August 4, 2022 
 

City of Mississauga 
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5B 3C1 

 
Attention: City Clerk’s Office 

 
Subject: Notice of Intention to Apply Non-Potable Ground Water Standards 

51 & 57 Tannery Street, Mississauga, Ontario 
 

OHE Consultants has been retained by NYX Tannery LP, the property owner, to 
apply for a Record of Site Condition (RSC) for 51 and 57 Tannery Street in 
Mississauga, Ontario (the Property) in accordance with Ontario Regulation 153/04. 
The future intended use of the Property is a residential development consisting of 
townhouse units. The development will be serviced with municipally supplied water 
and no potable wells. 

 
The purpose of this letter is to provide the City of Mississauga with written notice of 
OHE Consultant’s intention to make use of non-potable ground water Sandards, as 
listed in the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) document 
Soil, Ground Water and Sediment Standards for Use Under Part XV.1 of the 
Environmental Protection Act, dated April 15, 2011. 

 
We request that a response be provided from the City of Mississauga, indicating 
whether there is any objection to the use of non-potable standards, and the reason if an 
objection is made. Should any additional information be required, pleas contact the 
undersigned. Thank you, 

 
OHE Consultants 
Occupational Hygiene & Environment 

 

Prepared by: 
 

Digitally signed by Mike 
Grayhurst 
DN: cn=Mike Grayhurst, 
o=OHE Consultants, ou, 
email=MGrayhurst@ohe 
consultants.com, c=CA 

Mike Grayhurst, P.Eng., Q.P.ESA, EP, PMP 
Senior Managing Consultant 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Office: 311 Matheson Boulevard East, Mississauga, ON, L4Z 1X8 
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